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112 Fallow Circle
Georgetown, KY 40324
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Kentucky Public Service Commission
P.0. Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602

Kentucky Public Service Commission:

| recently received notification of a proposed rate adjustment that has been submitted to your
office by Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Company regarding the wastewater services in my
neighborhood, Deer Run Estates. A copy of the notification is attached. The proposalis for a
694.9% increase in the residential rate of my neighborhood.

I am writing to letter to strongly urge you to deny this proposal and any others like it.

This level of rate increase is excessive and unfair to all their customers in my subdivision as well as
others in the same situation. We have no other option but to purchase this service from Bluegrass
Water Utility Operating Company, and | feel they are taking advantage of this situation and its
customers.

My subdivision has been receiving notifications of proposed rate increases from Bluegrass Water
Utility Operating Company since before they even acquired the position as our service provider. In
my opinion this is a greedy attempt to quickly recover their voluntary investments at the cost
exploiting customers who have no choice but to use their services.

Please do the right thing and deny any request for rate increases by this greedy company.
Thank You,
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Joshua Magher





